Rachael Rumnez

From: Michelle Pinion _

Sent: 15 November 2024 16:01

To: Rachael Rumney

Subject: RE: Slough Borough Council Consultation — Gambling Act 2005 - Statement of
Principles

[
]] You don't often get email from admin@Iotteriescouncil.org.uk. Learn why this is important

Hello Rachel,
Thank you for your email.

Only comment is that 11.2 needs to be updated. The National Lottery is regulated by the Gambling Commission.

Kind Regards,

Michelle Pinion
Operations Manager

= LOTTERIES

@ COUNCIL

This email is intended solely for the above-mentioned recipient and it may contain confidential or privileged information. If you
have received it in error, please notify us immediately and delete the mail. You must not copy, distribute, disclose or take any
action in reliance onit. Thank you. The view of the author may not necessarily reflect those of the company. This e-mail
message and any attached files have been scanned for the presence of computer viruses, however, you are advised that you
open any attachments t your own risk.

From: Rachael Rumney <Rachael.Rumney@slough.gov.uk>
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2024 12:29 PM





